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PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS 

National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard 

HEADQUARTERS SUPPORT GROUP 

139 25th Street, Port Area,1018, Manila 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

1.  In view of the Memorandum Circular No. 25 from the Office of the President of the 

Philippines, there is a concurrent inclement weather brought about by Typhoon “Egay” 

alongside with the scheduled seventy-two (72) hour transport strike in Metro Manila. 

2. In accordance with the abovementioned reason for postponement, Section 39 of the 

2016 IRR of R.A. 9184 provides: 

 “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the 

BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and rescheduled the opening of bids on 

the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice 

of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS and website of the Procuring Entity 

concerned.” 

3. In relation thereto, to avoid inconvenience to our participating bidders, observers and 

for the members of the Headquarters Support Group - Bids and Awards Committee 

(HSG-BAC), the HSG-BAC mediated that there will be a postponement for the 

scheduled opening of bids for the project, Supply and Delivery of ID Supplies for FY 

2023. 

The bid opening for the projects is re-scheduled on the following dates and time. 

 

Project Date/ Time / Venue 

Supply and Delivery of ID Supplies for 

FY 2023 

ABC : Php 2,371,440.00 

25 July 2023 

10:00 AM 

Headquarters Support Group, 

Conference Room,  

2nd Floor Myers Bldg. 159 Oca St. Cor. 

Antonio C, Manila, 1018, Metro Manila 

Note: Deadline of Bid Submission will 

remain by the scheduled date, 24 July 

2023 09:00 AM. 
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4. For information and reference. 

 

 

 

 

ISAIAH ARVIN DEXTER T PASCO 

CG ENS 

Head BAC Secretariat, HSG 

 

 

 

 


